
                                                           Barry Township Board of Audit

                                                                 February 21, 2023

We have examined and compared the clerk and treasurer’s financial records through CTAS and found 
them to match.

Receipts for 2022 calendar year totaled $158,595.01.

Disbursements for 2022 calendar year totaled $137,337.60.

_______________________________________________________             _______________________

Lewis McFerran, Chairman                                                                                       Date

______________________________________________________            _________________________

Keith Kappauf, Supervisor                                                                                       Date

_____________________________________________________            _________________________

Doug Degerstrom, Supervisor                                                                                 Date


